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Timely Warning Notification 

January 3, 2012 

In compliance with the “Timely Notice” provisions of the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of 
Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act of 1998 the University Police 
Department is giving notice of a Burglary of Habitation report on The University of Texas - Pan 
American campus. 

Reported Offense:   Burglary of Habitation  

The UTPA Police Department has received a report of a Burglary of Habitation occurring at the 
Bronc Village Apartments of the UTPA campus between 1:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. on 
01/02/12.  The incident was reported to University Police at 10:25 p.m. on 01/02/12.  There 
were no signs of forced entry in the apartment and a laptop computer was reported stolen.  

Suspect Description:  

Suspect information is unknown at this time. 

Direction of Travel: 
Unknown 
 
Personal Safety Tips: 

 ALWAYS lock your doors whenever you leave your office or apartment, even if you will 
only be gone for a moment. 

 Make sure your windows are locked.  Close your shades at night so no one can see in 
your room -- ALWAYS lock your doors. 

 Do not leave valuables in plain sight.  When you will be out, place any valuables in 
drawers or your closet -- ALWAYS lock your doors. 

 Create an inventory of your belongings listing the items and serial numbers.  Take 
photos of your valuables.  Keep this list and photos in a safe location.  This will help 
assist the police in recovering your items if they are stolen. 
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The safety of our community does not have borders. It is the goal of every law 

enforcement agency to protect the citizens that we serve. Be the eyes and ears of your 

police department. When you see suspicious activity contact the UTPA Police 

Department at 956-665-7151; the Edinburg Police Department at 956-383-7411; or the 

Hidalgo County Sheriff’s Office at 956-383-8114. Together we can make a difference in 

our community. 

 

Please contact the UTPA Police Department if you any other additional information in 
regards to this incident. 

 


